
Submitter: Heitho Reuter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Please continue to support vote by mail for Oregon!!! We have one of the most 

equitable voting methods in the United States!! Changing this default would make it 

harder for ALL citizens to vote -  

 

Thank you! 

 


